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Information Sessions for Builders, Developers 
Community Agencies and Housing Providers 

 
NIAGARA REGION, September 6, 2006 – Niagara Regional Housing is hosting 
three Information Sessions for builders, developers, municipal and regional staff, 
community agencies and housing providers in the business of creating new 
affordable housing.  

 
Funding for 110 new affordable housing units, totalling $7.7 million, has been 
allocated to Niagara region through the Canada-Ontario Affordable Housing 
Program.  The sessions will provide people in attendance with program details and 
request for proposal requirements. A panel of experts will be on hand to answer 
questions about integrating elements of this program with local needs and 
requirements.  
 

Session 1 
Date:  September 11, 2006   
Time:  7:00 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. 
Place: Howard Johnson Hotel  
  89 Meadowvale Drive, 

St. Catharines 
 

Session 2 
 Date:  September 13, 2006  

Time:  7:00 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. 
Place: Maid of the Mist Campus, Niagara College 
  5881 Dunn Street, 
  Niagara Falls 
 

Session 3 
 Date:  September 14, 2006  

Time:  7:00 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. 
Place: Best Western Rose City Suites 
  300 Prince Charles Drive, 
  Welland 

 
Those interested in attending can call 905-682-9201 ext. 331 for more information 
or visit www.nrh.ca for updates. 
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For more information, contact:  
Denise Papaiz, Niagara Regional Housing 
905-682-9201 ext. 337  

http://www.nrh.ca/

